

Tupelo Convention & Visitors Bureau Board Meeting Tuesday, June 1, 2021

The Tupelo Convention & Visitors Bureau met Tuesday, June 1, 2021, at 2 p.m. in the Tupelo CVB boardroom. Board members present were Neal McCoy, Stephanie Browning, Chauncey Godwin, Leslie Nabors, Gwendolyn Hudson, and Steven Blaylock joined by phone. Tupelo CVB staff members present were Kylie Boring, Brian Rucker, Courtney Holcomb and Stephanie Moody-Coomer. Nettie Davis and Kim Hanna represented the City of Tupelo.

Neal McCoy called the meeting to order at 2:04 p.m.

Leslie Nabors moved and Chauncey Godwin seconded approval of the agenda. All voting aye, the motion carried.

The wrong minutes were provided in the packet for board approval. The mistake was noted and May and June minutes will be presented at the July meeting for approval.

Kim Hanna presented the financial report.

Brian Rucker, Kylie Boring and Stephanie Moody-Coomer presented staff reports.

Stephanie Browning moved, Chauncey Godwin seconded that a contract for \$49,500 with Sports Facilities Advisory, LLC to conduct a feasibility study on a multi-use sports facility be approved. All voting aye, the motion carried.

The meeting adjourned at 3:02 p.m.

Submitted by:

Chaunce Godwin, Secretary

Neal McCoy, Executive Director